
Registration Department 

BIS, HQ 

Our Ref: Registration\ CRS(E & IT Goods)     28 July 2016 

Subject: Multiple applications and Registrations for same product and same brand 

 

It is observed that some manufacturers re-apply for registration for the same product and the same 

brand for which they have already been granted Registration under CRS. 

It is also observed that some manufacturers submit multiple applications for grant of Registration 

for the same product and same brand.  

It may be noted that one Registration number is granted to a manufacturer for a product with a 

particular brand.  

Therefore, manufacturers are advised not to make multiple applications for same product and same 

brand name. If any such application/registration exist, same may be informed to BIS by 12th August 

2016. 

Subsequently, if at any stage it is detected that same manufacturer has applied for multiple 

applications for the same product and the same brand, all such applications under process will be 

rejected and the R-numbers already granted to the manufacturer for the same product and same 

brand will be cancelled. 

Sd/- 

Head(Registration) 

 

 

 

 


